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Thomas Lynch

From: Rory Hannon <rory.hannon@centra.ie>
Sent: Monday 18 September 2023 17:28
To: Thomas Lynch; Patrick Shore
Cc: Raymond.hannon@centra.ie; Rory Hannon
Subject: Fw: Enfield - Town Centre Parking - Party Wall Agreement
Attachments: C09A - Existing Boundary Wall.pdf; C10A - Proposed Boundary Wall.pdf

 

 

External email
 

 

 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside Meath County Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe 

 
Hi Thomas 
 
I hope you are keeping well and had a nice weekend. 
 
Following on from our meeting in Enfield and your email with the proposal to reduce the height of the 
dividing wall and replace with a railing. Myself and Raymond Hannon have no problem with giving consent 
to Meath Co Co to do the works as proposed in the above attachments. 
 
If you need any other assistant, please come back to me. 
 
Regards 
Rory Hannon 
 
Mursus River Ltd  
Supervalu Enfield 
087 2493838 

From: Thomas Lynch <tlynch@meathcoco.ie> 
Sent: Tuesday 5 September 2023 14:39 
To: 'rory.hannon46@gmail.com' <rory.hannon46@gmail.com>; Rory Hannon <rory.hannon@centra.ie> 
Subject: Enfield - Town Centre Parking - Party Wall Agreement  
CAUTION: External Mail. This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. To check the sender or link, hover the mouse over the email address or 
link.  
 
Hi Rory, 
Meath County Council are currently preparing a Part 8 application to develop the plot of land surrounding the 
Enfield Community Hub into a Town Centre Car Park. Meath County Council are proposing to make some changes to 
the Party Wall which is adjoining SuperValu store car park and as the adjoining land owner we need your consent in 
order to make these changes. The purpose of this proposed change is to bring more visibility into the Town Centre 
Parking facility.  
To be included in the upcoming the Part 8 application Meath County Council intend to seek approval to make 
changes to the Party Wall bordering the proposed site and your lands in line with the attached drawings: 

 C09A - Existing Boundary Wall 
 C10A – Proposed Boundary Wall 

The proposal will see the removal the existing wall capping and the reduction of the blockwork by approximately 
930mm in between the block pillars. A new wall cappings at the lowered height is proposed and the removed 
blockwork replaced with a steel railing.  
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Can you, by way of reply to this email, state whether you are in agreement with the proposed changes to the Party 
Wall as outlined above and in line with the attached drawings.  
If you have any issue with this please let me know, thank you.  
Regards, 
Thomas Lynch 
Projects, Assets and Transport Section  
Executive Engineer, Meath County Council  
Email: thomas.lynch@meathcoco.ie  
Tel: 085 8706489 
MakeItMeath.com 
#MakeItMeath 
 

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
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Meath County Council’s new corporate headquarters are: 
Buvinda House, 
Dublin Road, 
Navan, 
Co. Meath, C15 Y291 
 
 

This e-mail and any attachment transmitted with it is confidential and is intended solely for the person or entity to 
whom it is addressed. The unauthorized use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this message is strictly forbidden. If 
you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or 
any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately and delete all copies of this 
email from your computer system(s). Any views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual sender and do 
not necessarily reflect the views of Musgrave Group. Please note that Musgrave Group reserves the right to monitor 
e-mail communications which are sent through or hosted on its networks at all times. 
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bab The holding company of the Musgrave Group is Musgrave Group plc Registered in Ireland No 105820. 
Registered office: Ballycurreen, Airport Road, Cork  


